
 
 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                      10th May 2020 
 
We are proud of our reputation in being a family school, one that not only treats your child as an individual but also 
ensures that the opinion and voice of our parents are heard. 
 
Since the Covid-19 pandemic has changed many of your lives, we have tried our very best to ensure that each family 
has been individually cared for, not just over email, but with a phone call to try and work out a solution that eases the 
challenges that our parents are facing. 
 
Further to your requests during the recent ‘Town Hall’ meeting, we wish to inform you the following care package has 
been approved for ALL our parents by our Board of Governors: 
* 

1. A 20% reduced fee on Term 3 school fees (already in place & announced). 
 

2. Enrolling a sibling - only AED 1000 deposit needs to be paid as opposed to AED 4,000. 
 

3. To re-enrol a child that had to withdraw from Term 3, only AED 1,000 deposit needs to be paid as opposed 
to AED 4,000. 
 

4. Re-registering your child for the academic year 20/21 only AED 1,000 deposit needs to be paid instead of 
AED 2,000. 
 

5. If you have to withdraw from Arcadia for any reason and then return to Arcadia we will honour your original 
scholarship percentage. 
 

6. Arcadia is one school, one family, therefore we are now waiving the deposit of AED 4,000 to book your 
place in secondary school and announce that your scholarship percentage remains the same from FS1 
through to Year 13 

 
You and your child’s wellbeing will always be a priority for us at Arcadia. Should you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Mary Donnelly Lisa Whyte 
Head of Primary 2020-21                                            Head of Admissions 

                                                                                             
  
 

*Any deposit is deducted from the first term’s fees and is fully refundable before the new academic year commences should you 
relocate from Dubai.  Deposits are not refundable should you change your mind and enrol in another school. 
 
Should you wish to discuss a part or full refund of any deposits already paid, please contact the finance department on 
finance@arcadia.sch.ae​ and if you have any questions, you can contact the finance team or Lisa Whyte on 
lisa.whyte@arcadia.sch.ae 

 

mailto:finance@arcadi.sch.ae
mailto:lisa.whyte@arcadia.sch.ae

